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Comments: To whom it may concern, 

 

  I am saddened to hear about the Holland Lake Proposal. I am a born and raised Montanan, currently living in

Missoula. My family and I have been recreating/camping at Holland Lake for as long as I can remember. It's

amazing that such a wonderful place exists-- and better yet, is accessible for all ages and vehicles sizes. I do not

stand with the expansion proposal, it will literally destroy one of the most beautiful places Montana has to offer.

The reason I stayed in my home state is because of places like these. Places I can bring my Grandparents to,

and my future children to. Where they can find peace, silence, and jaw dropping beauty.. but don't have to hike

miles into the wilderness to experience it. By building a large facility and bringing in tourists/large groups of

people - this sanctuary will no longer exist. It will be a huge loss for many people, wildlife, and native species.

Please, do not move forward with this "improvement". 

Thank you for your time. -Payton 


